

Harry Catherall
Chief Executive
Oldham MBC
Level 3, Room 329
Civic Centre
West Street

Cllr Andrew Western Leader of the Council

Trafford Council

The Leader's Office, Trafford Town Hall Stretford, Manchester, M32 0TH Email tom.sutcliffe@trafford.gov.uk Telephone 0161 912 4182 www.trafford.gov.uk

23rd September 2021

Dear Harry

Oldham OL1 1UG

Thank you for your letter dated 8th September regarding your Council resolution on pension fund divestment from fossil fuels.

I write to support Oldham's position on this matter as I agree that Council's should seek to do what they can to improve air quality and public health whilst reducing our dependence on fossil fuels.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Andrew Western Leader of Trafford Council

budien Weter